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Columbus Lawyer Talks to Law360 about What GCs Should
Expect Under the Biden Administration
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In an interview with Law360, Ray Perez discusses how the Biden administration’s policy changes

will impact general counsel at companies across the nation. He explains that regulations are likely

to morph under President Biden, and he encourages general counsel to give thought to how their

companies should react to changes related to the pandemic with a focus on COVID-19 vaccine

guidance.

Ray also warns general counsel that they should expect agencies to create new regulations and

revise existing regulations in a way that will impact their business operations. Thus, he encourages

corporate lawyers to truly understand the priorities of the various agencies and adds that they will

“need to devote more resources to studying proposed regulations and proposed actions, as well as

ensuring [their company] has good systems in place to make sure [the company] has compliance

with existing systems.”

To read the article visit Law360 (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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